Consultation - Joint Planning Compliance Policy
From: Simon Leher <Simon.Leher@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Sent: Tue, 20 Dec, 2022 at 11:48

To! Simon Leher
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Dear All,

Planning plays a vital role in managing development, but it can only achieve these objectives if it operates an effective planning compliance service. As part of our commitment to delivering an efficient and effective planning compliance regime, GSCP has
drafted the Joint Planning Compliance Policy.

We are now consulting on this policy for a period of 6 weeks, and this will close on 20 January 2022.

You can comment on the policy here: https:/oc2. I 1t/1292

Please email compliar ing.org if you have any questions. Thank you.

sSimon Leher | Communications and Engagement Lead
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Disclaimer

e contained in this from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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